
WOLF GAZETTE 

Message from Jennifer Mercer the Executive Director
Welcome and welcome back, ECRA Families! 
We are excited and delighted that you have chosen ECRA for your 
child this school year!  We look forward to partnering with you to 
provide our students an excellent year of discovery, learning and 
successes over the course of the next nine months!  We will be 
sending surveys home to you periodically to gather your input and 
address any questions you may have.  You can also reach out to 
Gaby Villalobos, our Parent Liaison, at any time at 505-314-2212.  
Thank you for your participation in our assessment conferences 
and we hope to see you on August 24th at our Open House!  
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Picture day will be held on Friday, August 18th. Students may 
dress up on picture day.  If students do not want to dress up, 
they must wear their uniform.  This is not a dress down day (no 
t-shirts).  If any student wears anything deemed inappropriate, 
parents will be called for a change of clothes.
Remote students can come by the school between 8:00 and 
10:00 to take their picture if they want to participate.

August 16
HOWL Assembly

August  18
School Pictures

August 24 
Title I Parent Meeting/Open House

August 29-31
NWEA Testing K-12

Here are the days off calendars for 
school year 23-24.  You can find events 
listed in the online parent calendar on 
the website.  Please check it periodically 
for changes.

School Picture Day

Important Dates
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School Days Off Calendar

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/23-24-Parent-Calendar-days-off.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/23-24-Parent-Calendar-days-off_Spanish-1.pdf


Community Connections
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PNM has some resources to help with rising electric bills.  See the link below for 
more information.

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PNM-MESSAGE-1.pdf 

 

August Menu

If you would like to request assistance with school uniforms, please complete this 
form:  https://tinyurl.com/2p9yvwad
 

http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/PNM-MESSAGE-1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1hP-I1_tSFEWAFhAh8fXzAk4FIb7JU3_16y6qHYpjTNA/viewform?ts=64d65734&edit_requested=true
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/August-Menu-23.pdf


Message from the Nurse

El Camino Real Academy

IS MY STUDENT TOO SICK TO COME TO SCHOOL?

Each day before sending your child to school, 
please review the following regarding your child’s health.

If any of the following apply, please do not send your child to school. Please call 
and
report the illness to the office at ECRA. If you are unsure about your child’s 
symptoms please contact the health office for guidance. 
• Vomiting in the last 12 hours
• Diarrhea three or more times in the last 12 hours or new onset diarrhea 
• Airway infection (cold/cough/runny nose). This is especially important for those 

who are unable to manage their own body fluids or wear a mask consistently.
• Extreme tiredness and/or lack of appetite
• Fever of 100.1 or higher in the last 24 hours (must be fever free for 24 hours 

without fever reducing medications before returning to campus)
• New onset headache
• Body aches
• Untreated Earache
• Unexplained Sore throat
• Untreated tooth or mouth pain
• Undiagnosed or unknown rash or skin condition (a rash that has not been seen 

or treated by a health care provider)
• Any of the above symptoms with fever or chills

COVID PREVENTION
Has your child recently been in contact with anyone who has tested positive for 
COVID-19?
Has someone in your household tested positive for COVID?
Is your child sick and you would like them to be tested for COVID?
Reviewing these questions daily and making good decisions can help us prevent 
the spread of COVID-19.

If any family has a positive case of COVID-19, or you answer yes to any of the 
above questions, 
please contact the school nurse at 505-510-1802 or karin.luzzi@ecracharter.org 
as soon as possible.
Thank you for helping keep our school community safe and healthy.
 




